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Washington Health Law Summit 2021
Presented by the American Bar Association (ABA) Health Law Section

December 6-7, 2021

Two Katten Health Care attorneys will participate in the ABA Health Law Section's Washington Health 
Law Summit 2021 on Monday, December 6 and Tuesday, December 7. Partner and Deputy General 
Counsel Kenya Woodruff will serve as co-chair of the event, and will contribute to the opening 
remarks at 8:40 a.m. on Monday, December 6.

On Tuesday, December 7, senior counsel Missy Apodaca will speak on "No Surprises Act and Pricing 
Transparency" at 9:45 a.m. Panelists will highlight new laws and regulations and possible 
reimbursement levels under the No Surprise Act's requirements, and discuss how health plans and 
providers can use their data to better prepare for arbitration, and the ways payers and providers can 
leverage transparency data to improve their contract negotiation process and out-of-network 
reimbursement strategies.

Learn more about the Washington Health Law Summit 2021.

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Michelle "Missy" Apodaca
+1.214.765.3631
michelle.apodaca@katten.com

Kenya S. Woodruff
+1.214.765.3677
kenya.woodruff@katten.com
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